
From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Kolar, Loren
Cc: Vernem, Christine
Subject: Delegation request for a future GIC Bozica staff vaccine mandate
Date: Monday, May 30, 2022 11:52:47 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: City of Hamilton, Ontario, Canada via City of Hamilton, Ontario, Canada <no-reply@hamilton.ca>
Sent: Monday, May 30, 2022 11:19 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Form submission from: Request to Speak to Committee of Council Form

Submitted on Monday, May 30, 2022 - 11:18am Submitted by anonymous user: 108.162.241.9 Submitted values
are:

    ==Committee Requested==
      Committee: General Issues Committee
      Will you be delegating in person or virtually? Virtually
      Will you be delegating via a pre-recorded video? Yes

    ==Requestor Information==
      Name of Organization (if applicable):
      Name of Individual: Bozica
      Preferred Pronoun:
      Contact Number: 
      Email Address: 
      Mailing Address: 
      Reason(s) for delegation request: The City of hamilton workers
      unions have had to grieve the city of hamilton about the vaccine
      mandate. All those unions have spent alot of money on lawyers
      meaning that the vaccinated city workers are  going to have less
      union money in the fund because the councillors only care about
      if they will be sued and have to pay for retro for paying when
      employee who is vaccinated loses the job. How about all the legal
      fees spent by unions that are costing the vaccinated city of
      employees. Should city of hamilton employees vote for councillors
      putting this vaccine mandate in place.  Don't the vaccinated city
      workers realize they are paying for the incompetence of the city
      of hamilton councillors.
      Will you be requesting funds from the City? No
      Will you be submitting a formal presentation? Yes

The results of this submission may be viewed at:
https://www.hamilton.ca/node/286/submission/620536


